1/31/24, 10:10 AM January News from our studio: Welcome 2024!

ALBERTO PUERTO MUSIC
JANUARY NEWSLETTER

Dear friends of the arts,

Welcome 2024! We hope you've found some opportunities to rest and refresh
your spirits during the holiday season. Ready for fresh artistic perspectives this
year? We've spent the holidays clearing space for wonderful new
collaborations and educational offerings that will contribute to the artistic
range of our Magic City as intentionally as ever.
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Find us in the Miami Dade
Cultural Resource
Directory

As a collaborative arts organization
with a strong commitment to our
community, we are pleased to be
listed in the Miami Dade Cultural
Resource Directory for this year.
Along with our fiscal sponsor, the

National Performance Network, we
are looking forward to continuing our
work with arts organizations that
share our mission to maintain and
enhance the singular artistic
diversity that characterizes Miami.
You can check out the directory
below.

Explore the
directory

MIAMI-MDE'
COUNTY

Discover Arts
Miami-Dade

County

Where Arts, People & Ideas Meet
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New Course Offerings for
2024

This year, we will be expanding our
curriculum for classical guitar
students to include bass guitar,

acoustic guitar, and electric guitar as

part of the overall guitar program.

Students will be introduced to the
new components in dialogue with
the instructor.

Thinking of dusting off that
neglected guitar? We will also be
expanding our recreational music
making courses for adult learners
and will keep you posted as the year
progresses.
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4J Music School Notes 47

=
ALBERTO PUERTO MUSIC PRESENTS i\‘ COﬂgratUlaUOI’\S tO everyone WhO
played at the winter recital!

WINTER Classes begin the week of Jan. 8th.

Please reach out to the instructor if

RECITAL you have any questions.

2023 =~ The Florida State Music Teachers'
Association is holding Student Day
on April 13th. Registration closes on
March 18th. Please let us know if

S TE T R i - you would like to prepare your
student for this special opportunity.

DEC 9, 2023 | GORAL GABLES, FL | 11:30 AM

Visit AP Guitar
School

Our commitment to fostering creativity, innovation, and community remains
unwavering. Together, let's make 2024 a year of inspiration, growth, and
shared accomplishments.

Thank you for being a cherished part of our community. Stay tuned for the

intriguing collaborations, educational initiatives, and projects that are set to
unfold. Here's to a magical and art-filled year ahead!

Follow Us

6O © o M

Review Us on
Google
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Visit our studio @
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